
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GUIDANCE NOTE ON UNDERTAKING OVERSEAS LAW DEGREE PROGRAMMES REMOTELY 
DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC – EXTENSION OF PERIOD UNTIL 31 DECEMBER 2021 
 
 
 The Singapore Institute of Legal Education (“SILE”) has consulted with the Ministry of 
Law on the continuing impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and restrictions on international 
travel on those studying or intending to study law overseas.  
 
2. In view of the current circumstances, a policy decision has been made to extend the 
period stated in paragraph 2(d) of the Guidance Note on Undertaking Overseas Law Degree 
Programmes Remotely During Covid-19 Pandemic (issued on 24 August 2020) until 
31 December 2021.  
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